
 The Turner County Board of Commissioners met on Thursday, February 15, 2018 at 6:30 

p.m. at the Turner County Courthouse Annex Building for a Called “advertised” Meeting with 

Commissioners Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard present for the meeting.  Staff 

present were Latrice Wilson, County Clerk and John Holland, County Attorney.  Others present 

were Jan Winter, Elections Superintendent, Mark Robinson, Fire Chief/EMA Director, Robby 

Royal, EMS Director, Sheriff Andy Hester and Chief Deputy Charles Dean. 

 Chairman Denham called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m. 

 Commissioner Hall gave the invocation. 

 Motion by Commissioner Denham seconded by Commissioner Calhoun to let the Sheriff 

run E-911 Center according to the agreement that he has given us and we have 30 days to give 

him notice if we do not like it and he has 30 days to give us notice if he do not like it, motion 

passed with Commissioners Calhoun, Denham and McCard voting in favor of the motion.  

Commissioners Burgess and Hall opposed the motion. 

Commissioners discussed ABM Building Solutions Project.  Commissioner McCard 

presented a report to the board for Courthouse Annex Office Expansion which is apart of the 

study conducted by ABM Building Solutions. 

 Motion by Commissioner Burgess seconded by Commissioner Calhoun to go into closed 

session at 6:55 p.m. to discuss the County Manager Position, motion passed with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 Motion by Commissioner Calhoun seconded by Commissioner Burgess to end the closed 

session at 7:19 p.m. and return to the regular meeting, motion passed with Commissioners 

Burgess, Calhoun, Denham, Hall and McCard voting in favor of the motion. 

 The meeting adjourned at 7:19 p.m. 

 

 

______________________________________ 

Nick Denham, Chairman 

 

Attest: ________________________________ 

            Latrice L. Wilson, County Clerk  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 


